
From: Sheehan, Neil
To: Guzman, Richard; Watson, Bruce; Conway, Kimberly
Subject: Comment on Indian Point
Date: Tuesday, February 18, 2020 8:21:11 AM

Forwarding for your awareness
 
 
 
Below is the result of your feedback form.  It was submitted by
 
Thomas Siracuse (tomsiracuse@hotmail.com) on Sunday, February 16, 2020 at 13:27:00
 
through the IP 148.184.182.46
 
using the form at https://www.nrc.gov/about-nrc/public-affairs/contact-opa.html
 
and resulted in this email to opa1.resource@nrc.gov
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------
 
comments: Considering the past record of Holtec, we believe that this company should not
be involved in the decommissioning of the Indian Pt. Nucear facility.
 
organization: Shut Down Indian Point Now (SDIPN)
 
address1: 244 West 74th Street,
 
address2:
 
city: New York
 
state: NY
 
zip: 10023
 
country: USA
 
phone:
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